
Barnsley Governors Association 
Extraordinary General Meeting 

 
The Barnsley Governors Association’s inaugural AGM was held in 2011. Since then, 
we have held conferences and training sessions for governors, worked with the local 
authority on research into governance risk and support, and supported individual 
governing bodies by carrying out peer reviews and specific training. We have also 
maintained a website, and been a voice for governors on the Schools Forum, 
Alliance Board and the Children and Young People’s Board (formerly TEG) 
 
However, we now have only two directors from an original board of twelve, and are 
intending to dissolve both the Association and the Limited Company. 
 
We therefore invite you to join us at an Extraordinary General Meeting on 31st March 
2025 from 6 pm at the Holiday Inn, Dodworth to vote on our future. The formal 
meeting will start at 6.30pm 
 
The only item on the agenda will be: 
 This EGM resolves to carry out a postal ballot of member governing 
bodies with the intention of dissolving the BGA and the Limited Company. If 
the ballot is in favour, dissolution will be organised with immediate effect.  
 Any assets remaining will be donated to educational charities in line 
with the BGA’s constitution. 
 
We are hoping to be joined by old friends at the meeting on 31st March to enjoy 
chatting, reminiscing and a last BGA buffet.  
Any governors/trustees of Barnsley schools can attend this meeting, but only BGA 
member schools can vote. 
 
Please RSVP for catering purposes. 


